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From the Headteacher 

 

What a wonderful week- the weather has been fabulous and the children 
have been enjoying our beautiful garden! 

We have a sad piece of news to share today. After 10 years at Ibstone 
School, Mrs Perrins will be leaving us at the end of the academic year. I 
am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs Perrins for her valuable contribution 
to the ethos and support of children in the school. She will be sorely missed. 

Our Leavers' Service will be on the 21st July at 2pm at St Nicholas Church. 
You are all warmly invited to attend this service, and to join us for some cake 
and tea afterwards. 

Finally we are looking for a volunteer to work in the library with the children 
on a Friday afternoon, starting now or in September.  If you would like to 
volunteer please contact the school office. 
          Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
June 
15th  Sports Day from 1pm 

on the common (more 
details to follow) 

22nd  Reserve Sports Day 

 Garsington Workshop 
– Busy Bees only 

(more information to 
follow)  

23rd Trip to The Lookout 

 Polling Day (Kites 
in school)  

30th Parents’ 
Questionnaire 

 
July 

5th  Transition Day 

 Induction for new 
parents 

8th  Summer 
celebration 2pm 

 Reports to parents 

13th Parents’ Evening 
(optional) 

16th  PTA family Disco 
20th Kites’ Disco 

21st Leavers’ Service 

2pm  
 End of Term 

3.05pm 
 

September 
5th School starts 

 8.50am 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 
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 From the Deputy Headteacher 

 
This term the Busy Bees are learning about Heroes. Yesterday, we had a very special treat as Lorna (Mrs Perrins’ 

daughter) and Mark brought an ambulance to school for the children to see. Never to miss an opportunity, we staged a 

tricycle accident on the decking and role played the scenario from calling 999 (obviously on a pretend phone), the 
paramedics arriving and treating the patient on site to the patient being stretchered to the ambulance. Obviously, no 

children or adults were harmed in this scenario, but we thought you might like to see a photo story board!  

     

The trainee paramedics being briefed.   Assessing the patient.   Getting the body board.  

     

Manoeuvring the patient onto the board.  Stretcher time!      Making sure the patient is comfortable. 

   

   Loading the ambulance.  

Thank you so much to Lorna and Mark for giving up their day off to come and give us such a unique opportunity, we all 
really enjoyed your visit! Thank you to Mrs Perrins for organising it for us too!  

   

              Louise Long  


